
Welcome to 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  
bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                            

Deacon: Gregory Lowe 
greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove, Innaloo  
Parish office phone: 9446 1666 

innaloo.karrinyup@perthcatholic.org.au 
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au 

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
Sat 5 Mar 6pm                                                St Dom                                                                                  

Sun 6 Mar 7.30am                                                OLGC                                                     
Sun 6 Mar 9am      Vincenzo D'Adamo              St Dom 
Sun 6 Mar 10am                                              St Dom 
                                                                         

MASS DURING THE WEEK 

Tue 8 Mar 7pm                                               St Dom 
Wed 9 Mar 9am      Adoration after Mass               St Dom 
Wed 9 Mar 11am                            Chrystal Halliday 
Thurs 10 Mar 9am                                           OLGC 
Fri 11 Mar 9am                                               St Dom 
Sat 12 Mar 9am                                               OLGC            

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
Sat 12 Mar 6pm                                              St Dom                                                               
Sun 13 Mar 7.30am                                            OLGC 
Sun 13 Mar 9am                                              St Dom 
Sun 13 Mar 10am                                            St Dom 

1st Sunday of Lent 
Dear Parishioners, 
As you are aware, Covid-19 is spreading in our  
community. There are parishioners who are quite  
anxious and worried about the current situation. 
Your well-being is a priority. We want to reassure 
you, the Parish is following all health and safety 
mandates as directed by the State Government and 
the Archdiocese of Perth.  COVID regulations are 
outlined to ensure the Parish’s  duty of care as  
follows:  
 Providing hand sanitiser: Please use the hand  

sanitiser when entering the Church.  
 QR Code Scan & paper register-contacts for those 

without Service WA App. 
 Mask wearing in all Parish in-door venues are  
    mandatory.  Please ensure it covers both your     
    nose & mouth at all times.   
 Maintaining appropriate social distancing &  

practising safety guidelines. 
 Sanitising the Church after each Mass.  

 An additional weekend Mass has been offered to 
accommodate the spacing restrictions.  Please  
refer to Mass times as indicated.  

 Sacrificial Giving options: Direct Debit, Cash 
free tap-&-go ($5), & Normal Mass Collections.  

These are uncertain times for all of us. If there is  
anyway we can support you during these challenging 
times, please don’t hesitate to contact the parish  
office or Father Bernard.      

 

God Bless, Fr Bernard & the Parish Pastoral Council 

 

Reflection 
 
The tempter puts three choices before Jesus and 
three times Jesus responds quoting Scripture. The 
story joins the presence of the Spirit with the guiding 
words of Scripture. Is that how we can face  
temptation and stay true to our Christian identity, 
from the enlightenment and formation we receive 
through Scripture under the guidance of the Holy 
Spirit? 

So, we ask ourselves: 

 Have the Scriptures been a bread for me in my 
  attempts to live a Christian life? 
 

 Have I considered a disciplined and daily reading 
of Scripture this Lent? 

 

Safeguarding Officers 
St Dominic’s - Isabelle Brewer 0459 537 045 

OLGC - Dr Rina Cercarelli (PhD)  0413 835 852 

Rosters  

this 

weekend 

5 Mar 

6pm 

St Dom 

6 Mar 

7.30am 

OLGC 

6 Mar 

9am 

St Dom 

6 Mar 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers Youth Group E Gomm  C Pilot 

Acolyte D O’Sullivan   P Riney 

Monsignor Hawes Hermitage Raffle  
Monsignor Hawes is the Priest Architect of the  
famous Geraldton Cathedral and other Churches and 
buildings in the Geraldton Diocese. One such “gem” 
is his Hermitage in Geraldton. Funds are being raised 
for the conservation of this and other Churches. For 
this there is a raffle of a Toyota Hatch Ascent Sport 
car (value $30,000). Tickets are $100 each. Only 
1000 tickets are available from the contacts below. 
Bishop Justin Bianchini 0421 987 122 in Perth or  
Mrs Gerry Eastman 0417 912 997 in Geraldton 

 
 

    Project Compassion 
   For all Future Generations 
 

Lenten donation envelopes or boxes are available at 
the back of church. Donations to Project Compassion 
support Caritas Australia’s community development 
and emergency relief programs in partnership with 
marginalized communities around the world 

Upcoming Events 
Stations of the Cross: Friday11 March  
 6pm St Dominic’s, and 7pm OLGC  
 7pm Zoom for those unable to attend church   

(link to be emailed during the week). 
Lenten Program: Thursday 10am at  St Dominic’s 
parish hall. 

Rosters  

next 

weekend 

12 Mar 

6pm 

St Dom 

13 Mar 

7.30am 

OLGC 

13 Mar 

9am 

St Dom 

13 Mar 

10am 

St Dom 

Readers H Corray   C Nevin 

Acolyte P Wall   I Baviah 




